Heather Cole <hlcole@gocolumbiamo.com>

City W%

Request for Scheduled Public Comment : 11-19-2014 10:01:04 pm

maurice.s.harris@gmail.com <maurice.s.hams@gmail.com> Wed, Nov 19, 2014 at 10:01 PM
To: hlcole@gocolumbiamo.com, skamin@gocolumbiamo.com

The following form submission was received on the City of Columbia website. The sender has been notified of
the successful receipt of this request. Recipients should respond to this request within a reasonable time frame,
normally within 1 to 3 business days. For more information regarding origin of this message or to report spam
contact the Webmaster at webmaster@gocolumbiamo.com.

Below are the results of a Web form submitted on: November 19th, 2014 at 10:01PM (CST).

Speaker's Name: (please indicate if more than one speaker): Maurice Harris - Commissioner Columbia Vision
Commission

Telephone: 573-823-5245

Email Address: maurice.s.harris@gmail.com

Topic (please be specific). Topic for January 5, 2015 City Council Meeting -

The Columbia Vision Commission would like to make an announcement to the public about the Five-Year Vision
Dialogue for the Columbia Visioning plan and to inform that there will be a series of public meetings that will
occur over the next five months to gather input from the public discussing the visioning plan.
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